
Permission to photograph your child for CCH Facebook page 

*Must be completed for ALL children each school year 

 

 

Throughout the school year, we love to capture your children enjoying their days at 
school.  While many parents love to see these pictures posted on our Facebook page 
and enjoy sharing them with friends and family, some parents would prefer them NOT 
to be posted on the Country Children’s House Facebook page.  We completely respect 
this wish. 

 

Please complete and return this form so we know your wishes. 

Thank you!  Shelly Wetzel, Director 

 

 

______I hereby grant Country Children’s House the right to use pictures of my child 
(children) on their Facebook page or printed materials.  This permission shall continue 
throughout the 2025-2026 school year, unless I revoke the permission in writing. 

 

_____I do NOT want my child photographed for the above use. 

 

Child’s Name______________________________________________Session___________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature____________________________________________________________ 

 

Date______________________________ 


